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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     05/07/2005

From:     Scott Bauer

Comment:
The comments from both the Duke Center for the Study of the Public Domain AND the 
comments from Michael Keller/Stanford University Libraries seem to me to suggest the
correct course to be followed in addressing the question of Orphaned Works -- a 
clear, easy to use way for anyone to make use of such works, and special provisions 
for libraries and other educational institutions.

Page 1


